
From: LivingDot <billing@livingdotsupport.com>

To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/6/2015 10:25:01 AM

Subject: Your password has been reset for LivingDot

Dear Tony Kester (Office On Aging),

As you requested, your password for our client area has now been reset. 

If it was not at your request, then please contact support immediately. 

LivingDot, Inc.
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